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Dear Parents / Carers  
 
Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely half-term.  It has been great seeing everyone back 
in school.  All the children have settled in nicely and experienced their first week of swimming.  
Thank you to our volunteers for giving up your time to support swimming lessons. 
 
Thank you to those of you who attended our parents’ meeting, to meet myself and governors, 
alongside staff to discuss the proposed mixed-age KS1 class arrangement from September.  I 
hope that you have felt reassured with further information provided and your questions have 
been answered. 
 
The presentation for this can be found on the school website, at the following address: 
Mixed Year 1 and Year 2 Classes 
 
 
Ms Luu 
Headteacher 
 

 

Contact 
             Office:            office@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                           Finance:         finance@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Monet:           EYFSM@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                         Hokusai:        EYFSH@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Van Gogh:       1Vg@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Matisse:        1Me@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Hepworth:     2Hh@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Moore:          2Me@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Turner:            3Tr@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                               Cassatt:          3Ct@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Lichtenstein:  4Ln@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Hockney:        4Hy@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk 
             Banksy:           5By@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Baldessari:     5Bi@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Wiltshire:       6We@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                             Whiteread:    6Wd@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
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This Week’s Celebration Awards 
 

Louie, Edward, Josh, Rella, Imogen, Ila, Isaac, Ralph, Max, Antoni, Charlie, Elliott, Ralph 

 

Presentation Award 
 

                       Archie, Joshua, Joey, Ella, Freddie, Theo, Jude,  
                                Harrison, Freddie, Sophia, Dalton 
 

 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to the following classes who achieved greater than the 96% target for 

attendance: 
Week Commencing 2nd June 2025:  

 
Hokusai 100% 

Whiteread 98.85% 
Matisse 98.77% 

Hepworth 97.44% 
Lichtenstein 97.33% 

Van Gogh 96.67% 
Turner 96.43% 

Hockney 96.30% 
 

 

 
Dates For Your Diary 

 
23rd June – Year 5 & 6 Sports Day from 09:30-12:00 
PLEASE NOTE OUR UPDATED SPORTS DAY DATES BELOW! 
27th June – Year 3 & 4 Sports Day from 09:30-12:00  
27th June – Year 1 & 2 Sports Day from 13:00-15:00 
27th June – EYFS Family Picnic and Races from 14:00-15:00 
 



Parent Workshops 
 
PLEASE NOTE OUR UPDATED DATE BELOW! 
16th Jul. 9-10 a.m. - School Development Update 

SWIMMING TIMETABLE 

 

EYFS Friday 09:00 – 11:00 

Year 1 Monday 13:00 – 15:00 

Year 2 Tuesday 13:00 – 15:00 

Year 3 Wednesday 13:00 – 15:00 

Year 4 Thursday 13:00 – 15:00 

Year 5 Monday 09:00 – 11:00 

Year 6 Wednesday 09:00 – 11:00 

 

 

 

Year 4 News 

 

As we reflect upon the first half of the summer term, we’re excited to share some of the 
wonderful things that happened in Year 4. It was a half-term full of creativity, challenge, and 
celebration—and the children truly rose to every occasion. 

 

 



🚲 Bikeability Brilliance! 

A huge well done to all the children who took part in their Level 1 Bikeability training this term. 
It was a fabulous opportunity to develop confidence and safety skills on two wheels—and we’re 
delighted to say that everyone passed with flying (or should we say cycling!) colours! 

✍️ Magnificent Maya Myths 

In English, we worked hard on writing independent versions of the Maya creation story. The 
results were outstanding, with children using rich descriptive language and a range of 
grammatical features that show just how far they’ve come this year. We were so impressed by 
their imagination and progress! 

🎨 Modroc Masterpieces – “Miam, miam!” 

Linking beautifully with our French unit on food, “Miam, miam!”, pupils created Modroc 
sculptures of their favourite foods—and some of them looked good enough to eat! This cross-
curricular project combined creativity, culture, and a lot of messy fun, resulting in a fantastic (if 
brief) classroom display. 

 

➗ National Numeracy Day Fun! 

We had a fabulous day celebrating National Numeracy Day, packed with mind-boggling maths 
challenges. It was wonderful to see the children's enthusiasm and teamwork as they tackled 
puzzles and problems together. The day really helped to raise the profile of maths across the 
school—and reminded us all how much fun maths can be! 

Warm wishes from the Year 4 team 

Mrs Parrett and Mrs Walsh 



FOBS Update 

 

We are so grateful for all of the colourful donations from Be Yourself Day- they look great!  

Planning is in full swing for the Summer Fayre. If you are able to help on the 20th June, please 
let us know! We are so grateful for all of the teddies, bottles of alcohol and jolly jars which have 
been donated. This will enable the games to last longer.  

On Thursday 12th June, we will be doing our ice cream pop up stall, please help us to raise 
monies for the Year 6 leavers gifts. 

 

From all of the FOBS team.  

 



 



 

 


